DEPARTMENT OF HOSPITALS
CITY OF NEW YORK

125 WORTH STREET, MANHATTAN

WILLARD C. RAPPLEYE, M. D.
COMMISSIONER

June 10, 1941

Dr. Fred W, Rankin
271 West Short Street
Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Doctor Rankin:

It was a great pleassure to see the richly deserved
honor that has come to you in the election by the American
Medical Association. Your period of service will probably
be during one of the trying periods in American medicine
and it is most gratifying to know that you will be at the
helm,

With warmest regards and good wishes, I anm

incerely you

WILL C. RuPP B, MJD.
WCR. CG Commil s 8300 8>

SR—401



